
Ravelston Park - Representation 016 

From: Debbie Silver <REDACTED> 
Sent: 26 April 2022 09:51 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Blackhall Nursery/Ravelston Park 
 
I would like to express my support for the proposal around transferring a small part of Ravelston 
Park to Blackhall Community Trust for the redevelopment of Blackhall Nursery.  
 
While it is disappointing Edinburgh Council are not taking responsibility for providing a nursery in 
Blackhall, Blackhall Nursery does a brilliant job of filling this gap and has done for many years. The 
current building is not fit for purpose having been extended and developed as far as it can be, but it 
is vital that there is a nursery in the area.  
 
The proposition also provides some much needed community space in the area, which is a further 
benefit.  
 
I am therefore in support of this proposition.  
 
Kind regards 
Debbie Silver 
 
REDACTED 
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